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January 6, 2011
 

Dr. Edward Lin, CEO
 

Ingenious Technologies Corp.
 

1109 Millpond Ct.
 

Osprey, FL 34229-8863
 

Dear Dr. Lin:
 

This letter is to express my enthusiasm for endorsing your 02ACE-Sys Wound treatment
 

system. As a Professor and Director of the Southern Arizona Limb Salvage Alliance (SAL.SA), I
 

very much appreciate new wound care technologies. Your device has significant promise to
 

advance wound care. It not only provides NPWT but also allows for a myriad of other therapies
 

to be delivered in an easy and efficient manner. This is not unlike an iPhone and "APP store"
 

concept.
 

The savings to the healthcare system cannot be over emphasized. The benefit to the patients
 

and their families who are required to transport their loved ones to receive wound care outside
 

the home cannot be fully appreciated until a person becomes the patient or the caregiver of
 

that patient.
 

I look forward to working with you in the future to make a difference for the patients we serve.
 

Sincerely,
 

@b 
David G. Armstrong, DPM, IVlD, PhD 

Professor of Surgery, University of Arizona 

Director, Southern Arizona Limb Salvage Alliance (SAL.SA) 
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